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State of West Virginia
Department of Administration
Purchasing Division

NOTICE

Due to the size of this bid, it was impractical to scan
every page for online viewing. We have made an
attempt to scan and publish all pertinent bid
information. However, it is important to note that
some pages were necessarily omitted.

If you would like to review the bid in its entirety, please
contact the buyer. Thank you.
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219 Hartman Run Road ¥
Morgantown, WV 26505 &
Phone {304) 296-2562 ¥
Fax (304) 296-8739 TRIAD ENGINEERING, INC.

June 30, 2008

West Virginia Department of Environmental Protection
Purchasing Division

2019 Washington Sireet, East

P.O. Box 50130

Charleston, WV 25305-0130

ATTN: Chuck Bowman, Buyer

RE: Expression of Interest - Engineering Services
DEP 14348 -- Summit Park Waterline Replacement Design
Triad Proposal #01-08-8160

Dear Mr. Bowman,

Triad Engineering, Incorporated (TRtAD) is pleased to submit the attached “Consultant Confidential
Qualification Questionnaire (CCQQ)" and "Related Project Experience Matrix (RPEM)” in response fo the
Department of Environmental Protection’s (DEP's) need for engineering services for the Summit Park
Waterline Replacement Design project.

TriAD is extremely proud of our performance under past contracts, including contracts we have held with
the DEP. As of this date, over 400 AML&R projects have been undertaken by TRIAD. The vast majority of
these projects have been successfully completed on time and within the proposed cost estimate.

As always, TRIAD will commit the necessary resources to meet the needs of this project. TRIAD continues
to maintain and invest in staff and equipment necessary {o provide comprehensive services for the
successful completion of this project. We firmly believe the in-house resources available provide the
State with the most favorable terms from a technical and cost standpoint. We highly value our working
relationship with AML&R personnel, and will continue to sirive for excellence in all we do.

We appreciate the opportunity to offer our services to you and hope we will be able to work {ogether on
this important project. Please do not hesitate to notify us should you have any questions regarding this
submission or our firm’s services.

Sincerely,

oa A A S—— )

/. Lydia M. Work, LRS e A ATET I
Branch Manager — Morgantown, WV ST ’
Triad Engineering, inc.

Practical Engineering and Science Solutions Since 1975

Waest Virginia Pennsylvania Maryland Virginia



